
 

Ah, Valentine’s Day.  The day we show our appreciation to the ones we love 

through cards, candy hearts, chocolate, flowers, etc.  Of course, we show those 

we care about we love them all year long, but how?  We invest in them with our 

time, we listen, we shower them with gifts and words of love and encourage-

ment.  What about God? Do we daily invest in the relationship with our Creator?  

May this be a time of renewed commitment to our Lord as well as the relation-

ships He has blessed us with here on earth.  We pray this season of love enve-

lopes your heart with the love of our Lord. 

It is February, the month of re-enrollment!  Re-enrollment forms for the 2016-17 

school term will be mailed out this month.  Please remember to return your tui-

tion contract and enrollment fee of $50/child to secure your spot for fall 2016.  

All accounts must be current by February 26th in order to continue child care 

services.  If you would like to withdraw your child or change their schedule for 

summer please let the office staff know in writing as soon as possible.   

We value your feed back!  Please return your completed survey to the office so 

that we can better serve you and your family!   

Kroger Community Rewards makes fundraising easy for Teays Valley Child Devel-

opment Center...all you have to do is shop at Kroger and swipe your Plus Card!  

You can now register your Kroger Plus card at www.kroger.com and link your 

Kroger Plus card to Teays Valley Child Development Center under Kroger Com-

munity Rewards to help support TVCDC.  Thank you! 

Payment Option Policy  

Beginning March 1, 2016, all credit/debit card transactions will require an addi-

tional 3% fee.  This includes all credit/debit card transactions whether processed 

online, automatically, or at our office. 

To avoid the additional 3% fee, we recommend using one of the following op-

tions: 

1) Drop a check or money order off in the payment box when you drop off or 

pick up your child. 

2) Have tuition automatically debited from your bank account.  

3) Use “Click to Pay” to pay from your bank account on file. 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.  
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Dates to remember: 

 Valentine’s Day Party and 

Pajama Day-Thursday, Febru-

ary 11 @ 10 am 
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hat , and gloves labeled with your 

child’s name for going outside at 

different times throughout the day.  

Thank you for your support! We 

value having you as part of our 

TVCDC family.  

Three year old teachers: 

Ms. Becky, Ms. Olivia, Ms. Kathy, 

Ms. Kelsey, and Ms. Tiffany  

Four/Five year old teachers: 

Ms. Kristen, Ms. Cassi, Ms. Brianne, 

Ms. Heather, and Mr.   Brogan 

   

Welcome to February! What a 

surprise to have winter finally 

arrive in mid January!  

The Biblical theme for the month 

of February is Growing Up .  We 

will be learning about Moses, Aa-

ron, Samuel, and David.   

Valentine's Day is approaching, 

and the center Valentine’s Day 

party will be on Thursday, Febru-

ary 11th at 10 am.  This will also 

be a pajama day! Please do re-

member when bringing in party 

supplies that the center is nut-

free due to allergies, and all food 

must have a nutritional list of in-

gredients for the same reason.  

In addition to learning about Valen-

tine’s Day and how to show love to 

others, the children will be focusing on 

GENTLENESS as the character trait for 

the month. The art and books of Eric 

Carle will be shared, and other themes 

discussed will be Presidents/Leaders 

and Reptiles. Letters explored for this 

month are Kk, Vv, Ww, and Yy.  

If you would like to donate anything to 

the center, we are always happy to 

make use of art supplies (this includes 

scrap paper, envelopes, etc), books or 

items related to the themes we are 

studying, gently used children's books, 

and small non-edible treasure items.  

Please remember to provide a coat, 

Infants, Toddlers, and Twos   

Happy Valentine’s Day to you!  

We have a very busy month 

ahead of us.  This month we will 

be talking about Valentine’s Day, 

Presidents/Leaders, reptiles, and 

Eric Carle.  We will be reading 

many of his wonderful and color-

ful books.   

This month’s bible story will be 

David and Goliath.  David had 

faith that God would help him 

defeat the giant Goliath.  Our 

fruit of the spirit for February is 

GENTLENESS.   

All volunteers to read, make a 

craft, or do any special activity 

with the class are welcome.  

Please set a time and date with 

your child’s teacher today.   

Remember to provide warm clothes for 

your child as we will be going outside as 

the weather permits.  The snow has 

been coming indoors!  Thanks to all the 

snow that currently accumulated, many 

snow activities have taken place in the 

classroom.  One of the kids favorite ac-

tivities is painting the snow!  Seasonal 

sensory play at its finest!   

Welcome Ms. Tara and Ms. Claire to Ms. 

Angel’s  two year old class.  We are so 

blessed to have you join our team.   

Wipe donations are needed for all clas-

ses.  Thank you! 
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Infant teachers: 

Ms. Jan, Ms. Wanita, Ms. Ashley, 

Ms. Stacey, Ms. Jessica, Ms. Emily, 

Ms. Nancy, and Ms. Michelle M. 

Younger one year old teachers: 

Ms. Debbie, Ms. Demaris, Ms. 

Katie, Ms. Summer, Ms. April and  

Ms. Michelle H. 

Older one year old teachers: 

Ms. Karri, Ms. Krista, Ms. Treisha, 

Ms. Kelly, Ms. Kinsey, Ms. Steph, 

and Ms. Grace   

 Two year old teachers: 

Ms. Emily, Ms. Bailey, Ms. Holley, 

Ms. Angel, Ms. Tara, Ms. Theresa, 

and Ms. Jessa 

Threes, Fours, and Fives 


